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Cumbria in Bloom is a charitable organisation set up to encourage community activities and competitions for those who care for and take pride in the surroundings in which they live and work.  The ethos of Cumbria in Bloom is the participation of people working together to help retain, develop and improve the environment of their own communities.  Cumbria in Bloom presents a platform and focus for communities to undertake projects, campaign for their community needs and create enthusiasm for them to provide standards of environmental care and maintenance comparable to the best in Cumbria.  By providing this programme of activities Cumbria in Bloom has brought immense benefit to Cumbria.  In 2014, participating Communities, Schools, Neighbourhood Groups, Tourism and Businesses, through approximately 150 groups,  involved an estimated 1,500 volunteers who contributed 60,000 hours equating to over £500,000 ‘in kind’ value to Cumbrian communities. 
Cumbria in Bloom promotes an integrated approach to community improvement with horticulture as the principle focus for achieving its objectives.  This year is the 30th anniversary of Cumbria in Bloom. 
Participating communities, which can be of any size between tiny hamlets and the city of Carlisle, are asked to focus their initiatives around three guiding principles:

• Horticultural Achievement

• Environmental Responsibility

• Community Participation.

This means Cumbria in Bloom communities concern themselves with issues ranging from litter, graffiti and anti-social behaviour through to conservation, sustainability and improving horticultural standards. Collateral benefits include the fostering of community pride and a sense of place and belonging. Inclusivity is at the heart of our endeavours and all ages are encouraged to take part.

By encouraging communities to take pride in their surroundings Cumbria in Bloom has improved the attractiveness of towns, villages and hamlets throughout the County. Over the years many communities have gone on to represent Cumbria in Britain in Bloom, most recently, Dalton in Furness and Kirkoswald.

Cumbria in Bloom recognises that it needs to adapt and to provide high quality guidance and advice to the communities, to ensure that the competitions and involvement continue to be valued.  To recognise the community involvement a Schools Gardening Competition, the RHS’s “It’s Your Neighbourhood” Award, and Tidy Village Competition have evolved.  The ‘In Bloom’ main competition has for a number of years been known as ‘Cumbria in Bloom Pride in Your Community.’  This is to encourage communities to see that, even if they are not horticulturally minded, they can still show recognition of pride of place.  Now is the time for entries from towns, villages and hamlets in the main ‘In Bloom’ competition, as well as the smaller groups, schools and tourist businesses and attractions in the other competitions.

Working with town and parish councils is vital to the future well-being of our local communities in Cumbria. 
